
 
 
 

 
                 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

CUI Notice 2022-01: Executive Agent Guidance Regarding White House National Security Council 
(NSC) Memorandum, “Initiating a Process to Review Information Management and Classification 
Policies,” June 2, 2022. 

September 7, 2022 

Purpose 
1. This Notice provides Controlled Unclassified Information (CUI) Executive Agent guidance with 
respect to NSC Memorandum, Initiating a Process to Review Information Management and 
Classification Policies, dated June 2, 2022. 

Authorities 
2. Executive Order 13556, “Controlled Unclassified Information,” (the Order) November 10, 2010. 

3. 32 CFR Part 2002, “Controlled Unclassified Information,” (the Directive) September 14, 2016. 

Background 
4. The NSC has initiated an interagency policy committee (IPC) process to review Executive 
Orders 13526, “Classified National Security Information” and 13556 “Controlled Unclassified 
Information”. ISOO fully supports and is participating in this IPC process to assist with 
standardizing and modernizing information security management policies that govern classified 
national security information and CUI across the executive branch. 

5. Efforts to create a standardized information protection and sharing system for all sensitive 
unclassified information that the government handles and protects has been a major endeavor 
requiring significant coordination. Such changes also require strong institutional and program 
support. There is much work still to be done, but as a direct result of the years of implementation 
efforts that have already taken place across the government, we are seeing continual forward 
movement towards standardization. 

Guidance 
6. Throughout the NSC IPC review process, agencies should continue to safeguard and handle CUI 
in accordance with the applicable federal laws, regulations, and Government-wide policy authorities 
governing this sensitive information. 

Please direct any questions regarding this notice to CUI@nara.gov. 

MARK A. BRADLEY 
Director 
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